

ST. JOHN PAUL II HIGH SCHOOL

CATHOLIC EDUCATION...FOR THIS LIFE AND THE NEXT

November 2, 2017

Dear Friends of St. John Paul II High School,

On Saturday, January 20, 2018, St. John Paul II High School will hold our 8th Annual Black and Gold Gala. We will gather together with teachers, friends, family, and alumni for a Casino Night event at the American Bank Center.

St. John Paul II High School is proud to serve South Texas as the only income-based tuition high school. We provide 75% of our students with 50% or more tuition assistance. The proceeds of the Black and Gold Gala will allow our school to continue supporting young people of South Texas. Our school prepares servant-leaders who pursue personal excellence in virtue, faith, and reason.

We are excited to announce this year's Gala Honorary Chairman is Larry Elizondo, Sr., Manager of Government and Public Relations of CITGO Corpus Christi Refinery. Mr. Elizondo has been instrumental to the success of St. John Paul II High School over the last eleven years. Citgo's commitment to our school has helped to make a quality education accessible to the entire community. We greatly appreciate Mr. Elizondo's continued support.

Please consider a sponsorship, table, or ticket to the Black and Gold Gala. The evening will consist of great casino games, silent auction, live auction, and dancing. It promises to be an exciting event!

Your support of St. John Paul II High School is greatly appreciated. Your generosity helps us prepare students for this life and the next.

Blessings,

Fr. Peter Martinez

President

Mr. Larry Elizondo

Chairman

Mr. Jim Brannigar

Bishop Edmund Carmod

Founder

3036 SARATOGA BLVD. CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78415 PHONE (361) 855-5744 FAX (361) 855-1343 WWW.JPIIHIGHSCHOOL.ORG